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Trunk or Treat Halloween Drive-Boo! 

 
For Immediate Release October 19, 2021 
 
Back by popular demand, the town invites families to participate in the 
Trunk or Treat Halloween Drive-Boo! The Trunk-or-Treat Drive-Boo! will 
take place on Halloween, Sunday, October 31st from 4:30-6:30 pm at the 
Winthrop Grade School parking lot. The Drive-Boo! is a collaborative effort 
with the Bailey Library, Winthrop Police, Fire & Ambulance, Winthrop Plays 
Outside/YMCA as well as other organizations. Starting on Highland Avenue 
at the Winthrop Grade School, cars will travel slowly through the lots 
behind the school, past the football field and down through Town Hall Lane, 
stopping at booths to collect treats – and maybe some tricks – from 
participating organizations. Pedestrians are discouraged from traveling this 
route due to safety concerns. Costumes are most welcome! 
 
For further information contact: Police Chief Ryan Frost, 
rfrost@winthropmaine.org, 377 7226 
 
For additional Winthrop notices:  
 
As a reminder: people can sign-up to receive updates on the town website under the 
section marked “Winthrop Alerts.” This email notification system will provide updates as 
they are available, as well as on the Town’s Facebook page and those of the 
emergency departments (EMS/Ambulance, Police, Fire).  
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